

TO:

Erika Peterson

FROM:

Ralph Alberico

SUBJECT:

Libraries and Educational Technologies Committee Service

DATE:

July 27, 2012

Cc:

Sandy Maxfield

Thank you for your service on the Travel Committee. The work of our committees is important for meeting the mission of L&ET and of the university, and as a member of a standing committee you positively impacted the success of our students and faculty and made our organization better.

Thank you for your commitment of time and talent. Your work and your contributions are appreciated by me and by all of your colleagues.